Department of Police





TOWN OF WEST SENECA

Municipal Building 1250 Union Road West Seneca, New York 14224



716-674-2280 FAX: 716-674-1063 WEB SITE: WWW.WSPOLICE.COM

TO:

Honorable Town Board

Town of West Seneca

ATTN.:

Supervisor Dickson

FROM:

Edward A. Baker

Chief of Police

DATE:

February 24, 2022

RE:

Patrol Car Computer Systems

Dear Honorable Town Board:

I respectfully request permission to purchase two (2) new Mobile Data Terminal computer systems from Patrol PC, Inc. at the total cost of \$8749.04, to replace in two (2) patrol vehicles. Patrol PC, Inc is a sole source provider that we have utilized as a vendor for these purchases in the past.

The total cost of the computers is covered by the DASNY Grant. These computers were part of the equipment to be purchased as a result of this grant.

Sincerely,

Edward A. Baker Chief of Police